
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: SSDI update

Date: December 28, 2016 11:21:51 AM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: October 22, 2012 at 11:57:29 AM CDT
To: Janet Douglass <janet@ssdatty.com>
Subject: SSDI update

Hi Janet,

Just met with Dr. Sagerman. He suggested that I do physical therapy at home rather than go in to the clinic from this point forward.
He set up an appointment to see me in 6 weeks on 12/3/2012.

I told him that I had applied for disability and he said he would fill out any paperwork needed but is still hopeful my arm will regain
some strength over time. He also left me on full restrictions.

He had a suggestion for getting my neck looked at. He said to just walk into cook county hospital and have them perform the MRI
then take it to a neurologist or Otho to have it read. I told him that Dr. Levin a neurologist offered assistance with my neck once my
arm issue was taken care of. He said either way I should get assistance and under a Dr.'s care for it soon.

On another note, Dr. McMasters the psychiatrist suggested therapy and now that I'm not going to physical therapy every other day
I'm going to go over and get assistance this week and see how it goes.

That's about it for now. Please let me know if you need anything and thanks for all your help,
Paul

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
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